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LOOKING FOR UNIQUE GIFTS THAT SUPPORT A SOCIAL MISSION?   

 

Buy a pocket T-shirt from SERENGETEE  

Featuring this fabric from Malawi 

A portion of the proceeds goes to Daughters of Toleza Scholarship 

      
 
 
 

Shirts are $24 and available in black or white in various styles  
(crew neck, v-neck, tank tops, and long-sleeves). 

http://serengetee.com/index.php/fabrics/mzimba 
 

 

ANNOUNCING OUR NEW WEBSITE!!! 

We are proud to announce the launch of our very own website!  We are still associated 

with the Institute for Nature and Leadership, but now have our own webpage. 

www.daughtersoftoleza.org 
 

Make a donation as a gift to someone! 
 

Visit our website to make a donation 

on behalf of someone special. 

We will send them a certificate 

commemorating your generosity! 

SERENGETEE   
sells shirts with 

fabrics from 
around the world 

to celebrate 
diversity and 

support charitable 
organizations.   

http://natureleadership.us4.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=fef51cf3153528e95b85bf274&id=cc5bb7ac5b&e=daac310854
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Allina is 13 years old and being 

raised by her mother.  Her 

confidence and enthusiasm 

greatly impressed the scholarship 

committee.  When asked at the 

scholarship ceremony what 

advice she would give other girls 

like her, she proudly raised her 

voice and scholarship certificate 

and told the crowd that a girl must 

study hard like her!  Our team in 

Malawi reports that Allina is doing 

well during her first term at 

Bakhita, ranking in the top 10 of 

her class this term.  
  

 

 

 
 
 

Patricia is 17 years old and being 

raised by her grandmother.  She left 

school a few years ago to care for 

her ill parents before they passed 

away.  She is determined to finish 

school and dreams of becoming a 

nurse.  The scholarship committee 

was struck by her generous heart 

and determination.  Our team in 

Malawi reports that Patricia is doing 

well at Bakhita.  We will have each 

students' grades in January and 

speak with Bakhita's headmaster to 

make sure the girls continue to meet 

our standards. 

 


